Tender Notice
The Embassy of Pakistan, Washington D.C is looking for a suitable HVAC Repair & Maintenance Company to repair the HVAC Rooftop Unit (RTU) in its building located at 3517 International Ct, NW Washington D.C.
The method of selection would be as under;

Bids Evaluation Criteria:

· Possession of a valid license to carry out the HVAC repair/maintenance works in large office buildings;

· Availability of necessary certification with the company.
Experience:
· Number of commercial/large office building HVAC units repaired in the last 12 months;

· Existing HVAC maintenance contracts with commercial/large office buildings in Washington D.C;

· Preferable to have HVAC repair/maintenance contract/experience with embassies in Washington D.C. 

Required Works:
· Shutdown and secure RTU.

· Recover refrigerant from circuit (Industry Standards).
· Provide riggers to rig out the old compressor and rig new compressor into unit.

· Disassemble and remove (1) defective compressor, (1) contactor and (1) dryer.

· Cut pipes apart and flush lines with R11 Flush.

· Furnish and install (1) new compressor, (1) contactor, and (1) dryer.

· Pressurize system with nitrogen and leak check new fittings.

· Evacuate system to Industry Standards and Retrofit Refrigerant and oil over to 407C and charge circuit with the correct charge.

· Startup and check unit for proper operation

Warranty 

· Maximum duration of warranty as provided by the manufacturer of each part. 
Interested firms may forward their original proposals in double sealed envelope as per the sequence mentioned above, latest by 1200 hrs. on August 10, 2022 addressed to:

Head of Chancery

Embassy of Pakistan

3517 International Court NW

Washington, D.C. 20008
Detailed information can be obtained from:

Mr. Wazir Iftikhar Hussain 

PH: 202-243-6500 (Ext 2007)

iffiwazir@embassyofpakistanusa.org
